
+Our Mission Statement 
Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity pledge our lives 

to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will bring witness and 

encouragement to the community. 
 

Rector:  The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  

  E-mail: holytrinityrev@gmail.com; Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca      
 

The bulletin is given to the glory of God and in loving memory of Robert 

Lambert by the Family. 

       Service Times for 

February 6th – February 13th, 2022  

Sunday, February 6th   

5th after Epiphany 

Presentation of the Lord 

Holy Eucharist (BAS) 10:30 a.m. 

 

 

Thursday, February 10th      Holy Eucharist (BAS) 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday, February 13th  

6th after Epiphany 

Morning Prayer (BAS) 10:30 a.m. 

 

Isaiah 6:1-8                                                          Psalm 138 

1 Corinthians 15:1-11                                          Luke 5:1-11 

Reader: Sandra Knight 
 

Welcome Everyone. A special welcome to anyone who is visiting with us 

today.  If you require a Hearing Assist Device, please ask the Greeters for 

one.  

 

Security System. Because of the break-in last week, the Vestry has decided 

to invest in a security system for the church.  The estimated cost is $3000.  

Anyone wishing to contribute to this, please use envelopes marked Security 

System which are placed at the back of the church or if using your own 

envelope, put on it, Security System.  Please include your name and 

envelope number. 

 

Senior Fitness. Holy Trinity Senior Fitness classes are on Tuesday and 

Friday mornings at 10:30 a.m. 

 

Bible Study. Bible Study will resume this Monday, February 7th. Bible Study 

group meets every Monday 10:00 a.m. – 11:45 a.m. in the Chapel.  Please 

use the main entrance.  
 

Volunteers Needed. If you are able to help out with the SOUND SYSTEM 

on Sundays, please contact Rev. Robin, 631-0087 or George Dominix, 489-

2609. 
 

 Church Envelopes. Church Envelopes and Tax Receipts have either been 

delivered to your home or is in the process of being delivered.  If you have 

not received your envelope or tax receipt, please contact Cathy at 489-3002 

or email: holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com  

 

Music Ministry. The Vestry of Holy Trinity Church is pleased to announce 

that Charlotte Carey will be the church’s new Music Ministry Director. We 

welcome her as part of the team here at our church. 

 

Thursday Eucharistic Services.  The 9:30 a.m. Thursday morning services 

will resume this Thursday, February 10th. 

 

Walk To Bethlehem:  As this program was designed to be distributed over 

several weeks, the plan was to continue counting our steps until the 

beginning of Epiphany.  Unfortunately, due to the Province’s Alert 4, we 

have been unable to collect/record these steps in January. Therefore, for the 

next 2 weeks, I encourage you to please record your journey’s steps in the 

boxes at the entrances of the church. Up to Christmas we had walked 

6,216,000 steps (3108 miles). Let’s continue this active lifestyle – physical, 

mental, and spiritual throughout the winter months. 

 

Random Acts of Kindness 2021.  Many Acts of Kindness were recorded on 

our Christmas tree. Hope to have these recorded for all to see at a later date. 

 

Secretary’s Office Hours. Office hours are Wednesday and Thursday,  

9 a.m. – 12 noon. You can contact secretary at the following: 489-3002 or  

Email Address: holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com 

 

Greeters. Terry Brown, Bob Dawe, Ed Eastman, Roy Goulding, Nancy 

Jackson 

 

Mighty God,  

thank you for the blessings and favors  

you bestow on me daily.  

I ask for your strength  

to go through this blessed morning and day.  

Help me to seek Your face,  

Your comfort, and Your rest.  

In Jesus’ name, I pray, Amen.  
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A READING FROM THE FIRST LETTER OF PAUL TO THE 

CORINTHIANS 

1 CORINTHIANS 15:1-11 

 

Now I would remind you, brothers and sisters, of the good news 

that I proclaimed to you, which you in turn received, in which also 

you stand, through which also you are being saved, if you hold 

firmly to the message that I proclaimed to you unless you have 

come to believe in vain. For I handed on to you as of first 

importance what I in turn had received: that Christ died for our 

sins in accordance with the scriptures, and that he was buried, and 

that he was raised on the third day in accordance with the 

scriptures, and that he appeared to Cephas, then to the twelve. 

Then he appeared to more than five hundred brothers and sisters at 

one time, most of whom are still alive, though some have died. 

Then he appeared to James, then to all the apostles. Last of all, as 

to one untimely born, he appeared also to me. For I am the least of 

the apostles, unfit to be called an apostle, because I persecuted the 

church of God. But by the grace of God I am what I am, and his 

grace toward me has not been in vain. On the contrary, I worked 

harder than any of them - though it was not I, but the grace of God 

that is with me. Whether then it was I or they, so we proclaim and 

so you have come to believe.   

 

 

 


